
THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

27 September 2018 

In reference to my letter of 24 September 2018 on the importance of participation 
by delegations in the General Debate of the 73 rd session of the United Nations General 
Assembly. I would like to gently remind delegations that the Debate continues through 
Saturday and Monday. 

In this connection, I would like to reiterate the need for delegations to be present 
in the Hall to listen to statements delivered by delegations in order to deepen 
understanding among States and strengthen multilateralism. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

~~~ 
Maria Fernanda Espinosa Garces 


